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In reply refer to: DK-7

John Qualls
Ex 6

FOIA BPA-2012-01387-F

Dear Mr. Qualls:

Thank you for the request for records that you made to the Bonneville Power Administration
(BPA) under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. 552. Your request was received
in this office on May 23, 2012, and been assigned a control number, BPA-2012-01387-F.

BPA is taking an allowed ten working-day extension starting Thursday, June 21, 2012, in order
to complete your FOIA request.

You requested:
Phone records for October 20, 2008 from BPA Substation Port Angeles, WA, between the hours
of 7 - 10 a.m. for the phone numbers 360-457-4565 and 360-457-8820.

The new target date for your response is Thursday, July 5, 2012.

I appreciate the opportunity to assist you. Please contact our office at 503-230-7305 with any
questions about this letter.

Sincerely,

For/s/Kim S. Winn
Christina J. Munro
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act Officer


